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We are #SenecaProud of Mark Jommel Santiago for receiving the Tran Technician of the

Future Scholarship. The Building Systems Engineering Technician diploma program student

was selected based on academic performance, educational goals, leadership, as well as

other criteria.

Learn more about the scholarships and awards available to Seneca students.
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